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November 25th 2015

To our stakeholders:

Limak Group of Companies recognizes the importance of preparing an annual Communication
on Engagement (COE) as part of filling our commitment to the UN Global Compact.

Due to ongoing preparations of our 2015 Communication on Engagement, we kindly ask for an
extension period in order to be able to post a COE that describes our organization’s efforts and
progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our COE will be posted on the UN Global
Compact website by March 25t 2016 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

e

Ms. Irte Alptekin
Corporate Communications Director

ialptekin@limak.com.tr
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